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October 17, 2024 

 

 

Dear Sperry Parents and Guardians: 

 

I am writing to inform you of an incident that occurred at school today.  Our administration was 

informed that a student indicated he intended to bring a gun to school and shoot other students 

tomorrow.   

 

This was and is currently being investigated.  It has not been confirmed to be a viable threat, but 

we have involved local law enforcement officers to conduct a thorough threat assessment.   

 

As of this evening, school will be in session tomorrow; however, if we determine the threat to be 

credible we will enact plans to keep students safe, which could include canceling classes as a 

precautionary measure.  If it is necessary to take such precautionary actions, I will be in touch 

again.  

 

As always, if anyone has information about a threat to Sperry Schools, please share it with your 

site principal and the Sperry Police Department. 

 

In closing, I want to emphasize that we do not have verification of a real threat to our schools at 

this time.  I also want to commend our students for their willingness to report concerns to our 

administration.   

 

Respectfully, 

 

 
Brian Beagles, Ed.D. 

Superintendent of Schools 

 


